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I am opposed to clearcutting of any kind. Forest management in Oregon needs a full 

revision. Clearcutting is ugly, irresponsible and I creates irreversible damage to the 

environment, and all its inhabitants. We are dealing with increased forest fires due 

clearcutting and replanting monoculture forests. Old growth trees are crucial to 

healthy forests and a healthy planet.  


